
   

Positive Behaviour for Learning                             

At The Willows, our whole school community are always 

demonstrating Safe, Respectful and Responsible 

behaviour. Our high expectations of behaviour are being explicitly taught 

through class lessons, Year Level Parades and Whole School Assemblies.  It is 

good to hear these behavioural expectations are being reinforced at home and 

in the wider community. 

 

As a fantastic year draws to a close our school mascots, 

Willow, Olive and Waldo are excited about The Gold Star 

Reward which will be happening towards the end of the 

school term. The Gold Star Reward is for students who have 

shown exemplary behaviour and have consistently followed The Willows Way 

throughout 2018. There will also be a Term 4 Reward time for each year level 

to celebrate the excellent behaviour throughout this term. 
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